Anya Grahn

From: Jonathan Preston <jpreston78@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 2:45 PM

To: Anya Grahn

Subject: Application # PL-16-03412

| am a resident at 730 Norfolk and would like to respectfully voice my opposition to the proposed permit for Historic
Kimball Garage/ Private Event Facility. We believe it would not be appropriate due to the excessive noise it would
generate.

Thank you

Jonathan Preston
512 428-5425 ofc

Sent from my iPhone



